Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
How many children did you take into care in the 2015 calendar year where the child’s proximity to a dog was cited as a factor in the care proceedings?

For each child please state if the issue surrounded either the (a) potential danger of a dog attack, (b) the hygiene issues of living in close proximity to a dog or (c) both (a) and (b)?

For each child please state the breed of dog or dogs involved.

Note: If you cannot do a search of the total number of cases within 2015 without the request breaching the cost limit under FoI please limit your inquiry to just the first 20 care cases in 2015. Please inform me that this reduced scope was the basis for the answer that you then provide.
We do not have a reporting category for potentially dangerous dogs so to answer your question would require the manual trawl of all cases in 2015.  As per your request, we’ve look at the first 20 care cases for 2015 and can confirm that the answer is nil.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

